
Margaret Comes 
Associate Counsel 
Law Department

Rockland Electric Company 
4 Irving Place – Room 1810-S  New York NY 10003   212 460 3013   212 677 5850  fax  comesm@coned.com

September 14, 2022  

Carmen Diaz, Acting Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ  08625-0350 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Rockland Electric Company for Approval of Its 
Energy Efficiency Program and Peak Demand Reduction Programs, Docket No. 
EO20090623 
Request for Extension to Submit Annual Report 

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 

Rockland Electric Company (“RECO” or “the Company”) requests an extension 
to submit its annual report by October 17, 2022.  

Per discussions with BPU Staff and Rate Counsel, the New Jersey electric and gas 
utilities, have been instructed to submit a request for an extension in order to finalize the 
first EE utility annual report template.  The reports will be submitted 30 days after 
finalization of that template.   

Respectfully submitted, 

_______________________ 
Margaret Comes 

c:   email service list 




